STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Roy COOPER JAMES H. TROGDON, III
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

February 15,2018

PROIJECT: 45506.3.3, C-5533

F. A. NUMBER: CMS-1003(121)

County: Mecklenburg

DESCRIPTION: Shopton Rd. and Beam Rd. Roundabout
SUBIECT: Concurrence of Award

Ms. Maria Miles
City of Charlotte
600 East 4™ St.
Charlotte, NC 28202

Dear Ms. Miles,

Thank you for the documentation on the City of Charlotte’s proposal to award a
construction contract for the above-referenced project. This is to advise that the
Department of Transportation concurs in the award of Project C-5533 to the low bidder as
received and noted in the attached concurrence memo. The low bidder is:

Sealand Contractor Corp $1,368,513.89

MAXIMUM REIMBURSEMENT POSSIBLE: $1,125,000.00 for all phases of the

project (per the Agreement)

The low bidder met the Disadvantaged Business Goal (DBE) of 6.0%. The final goal for

DBE participation on this construction contract is 6.0% or $82,110.83. By submitting the

letter(s) of intent, the contractor commits to using the following DBE subcontractors:
Darnell Jones Trucking $82,144.00

At this time, all project oversight will be handled by Mr. Tim Canup, Division 10
(representative). His contact information is below:
timothv.canup(@kisingercampo.com 704-213-2107

When the Town/City schedules a pre-construction meeting, please ensure that Ms. Kellie
Crump (kcrump(@nedot.gov), Ms. Pam Carriker (pcarriker@ncdot.gov), Mr. Timothy
Canup (timothy.canup@kisingercampo.com), and Ms. Tammy Richards
(tammy.richards@dot.gov) of the Federal Highway Administration are notified and
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invited. Failure to have appropriate staff at the meeting will delay the project and may
impact the funding available.

Once the construction contract is fully executed, please furnish three (3) copies of the
contract and rhree (3) copies of the final plans to Ms. Kellie Crump.

All future reimbursement requests should be directed to the Ms. Kellie Crump. When
requesting reimbursement from, please provide the Subcontractor Payment Report (DBE-
IS), so that the Department can accurately track payments made to subcontractors. An
electronic copy can be found on the NCDOT website at https://connect.ncdot.gov and use
search term “DBE-IS”.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 704-983-4400.

Sincerely,

Kellie Crump
Division Project Manager

cc: Ms. Marta Mathews, Local Programs Management Office
Mr. James Norris, Transportation Program Management
Ms. Tammy Richards, FHWA



